
2019  
-December  - No OGSH meeting 
 
2020 
January  
18-Uchinanchu of the Year Award Luncheon 
25-OGSH Meeting (4th Saturday, Jan 25) 
March 
6, 7, 8-Ukwanshin Loo Choo Conference 
             Windward Community College 
November 
21- OGSH Bonenkai 
       HOC Legacy Ballroom 
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“nuuji” 
rainbow 
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 If you have not already made a donation and would like 
to, you may go on-line to “GOFUNDME/Shuri Castle Fire” 
or you may send a check to HUOA. Make check payable 
to:  HUOA.  Donations are 100% tax deductible. 
Send donations to: 

HUOA 
94-587 Ukee Street 

Waipahu, Hawaii 96797 
Ippei Nifee Debiru 

mailto:OGSHnews@gmail.com
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“You have to love what you do, to give your best.” Lailah Gifty Akita 

Sandie, Chairperson for the 2019 Bonekai, would share with us at the OGSH 

Saturday meetings, “This is my first and it will be the best.”  Sandie and with 

her Hokuzan group are thankful for the dedicated OGSH members and friends 

who are talented, generous, and flexible. The Hokuzans appreciated the help 

from the Chuzans, Nanzans, and friends. They also appreciated the many 

suggestions, donations of time, food, prizes, monetary donations, and the spirit of cooperation.  

The pointsetta centerpieces were beautiful and the chichi dango favor was yummy.  Amy Tsuru made 

handcrafted lei and Louise Tamashiro helped get the fresh lei.  

As people checked-in, members drew a lucky number, and proceeded to the prize table.  

The Bonenkai started on time at 10 a.m. with a moment of silence to honor the three members who passed 

since the previous Bonnekai. Kiyoshi Taira, Mary Miyashiro, and Goro Arakawa.  

There were four members who were present at the Bonenkai that were honored with their 88th Birthday or 

Tookachi. They were Sally Matsumoto, Louise Tamashiro, Nancy Tome, and Helen Yanamura. 

Part of the program included  OGSH members Hisashi Matsumoto, Fred Shinsato, John Hewitt, and Mark Higa. 

The slide show was created by Henry Isara, Ron Miyashiro, and Curtis Shinsato. The program and slide 

presentation was excellent.  

The OGSH 2019 Uchinanchu Award was presented to Amy Tsuru. Congratulations Amy! 

 The weather for the day was awesome for the Bonenkai and the OGSH group picture. 

With Sandie’s big smile, contagious enthusiasm, and together with her Hokuzan group they planned and 

executed the best Bonenkai “Kashiragawai”. Sandie thanks everyone. Ippee Nifee Deebiru! 

 

2019 
Hokuzans’ Bonenkai 
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